
 

 

 

 

 

Appendix 3 – Representations from Residents 



Reason/s for representation 
Under the Licensing Act 2003, for a representation to be relevant it must be one that is 
about the likely effect of the application on the promotion of the four licensing objectives. 
Any representations that are considered to be vexatious or frivolous will not be considered 
(please see Haringey Council’s leaflet Variations, Representations and Appeals 
for Premises Licences and Club Premises Certificates). 

 
Fill in reason/s for your representation in the space provided under each Licensing 
Objective it relates to. 

 
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 - REPRESENTATION FORM 

To make a representation in respect of an application for a Premises Licence or Club 
Premises Certificate please complete the following form. For representations to be 
considered relevant they must relate to one or more of the four "Licensing 
Objectives" (listed below). 

 
Please note all representations will be made available for applicants to view. If you 
make a representation objecting to the application it is likely that you will be called 
upon to attend a hearing and present your objection before a Licensing Committee. 

 
 

Personal Details 
 
Name……Councillor Barbara Blake………………………………………….. 

 
Address…, Haringay, London…………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………….. 
……………………………………………………….. 

 
Postcode…N4 ……… 

 
Licence application you wish to make a representation on 
You do not need to answer all of the questions in this section, but please give as 
much information as you can: 

 
Application Number………………. 

 
Name of Licensee…Getir UK Ltd……………. 

 
Name of Premises (if applicable)……………….. 

 
Premises Address (where the Licence will take effect) Unit 5,  
………2 Overbury Road, Seven Sisters, …………….. 
……………………………………………………………………………….. 
………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Postcode…N15 6RH………… 

 



The Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
 
This licence, if granted will enable drinking hours to be extended.  Studies by the 
Institute of Alcohol Studies show that participants in the night time economy drink 
more than the national average and, more significantly, drink at levels which are above 
the overage for their age group.  Their findings suggest that heavy drinkers are 
disproportionately attracted to the night time economy and/or the night time economy 
encourages heavier alcohol consumption. 
 
This will have an effect on Haringey in general and in the local area where residents 
are already concerned about crime and anti-social behaviour. 
 
Public Safety 
 
Alcohol is implicated in an enormous amount of crime and disorder and the effect on 
victims can be devastating.   
In Overbury and Templeton Roads there are ongoing issues of groups of youths 
hanging around late at night drinking alcohol which has proved notoriously difficult to 
tackle.   
Residents are concerned this will increase if this licence is granted. 

The Prevention of Public Nuisance  
 

There is likely to be an increase in mopeds on the surrounding roads to this unit at all 
hours of the night and day, especially between 22.00 and 06.00 contributing to more 
noise and pollution.  This will particularly be the case for Hermitage and Vale Roads 
which have to be used for access to Overbury Road. 
 

Mopeds will congregate on Overbury Road at all hours whilst delivery riders wait for 
orders to come through.  
This has been a real problem for residents near the Deliveroo dark kitchens on         
Cranford Way in Crouch End. 
 
Whilst Getir claim to use quieter e-mopeds and e-scooters, it is clear from observing 
recent traffic that they have riders on noisier petrol mopeds.  As business picks up it is 
likely that they will follow a similar model to Deliveroo/Uber Eats when anyone can sign 
up to be a e-delivery rider (using any form of vehicle) 
 
24 Hour access to alcohol is likely to lead to an increase in street drinking in the area 
which has been a problem in the past and has led to anti-social behaviour if they are 
moved on by Getir. 
 
 
 
 

The Protection of Children from Harm 
 
Late night and 24 hour alcohol home delivery services have received little attention as 
a potential source of alcohol for minors.  However, it is becoming known through 
studies conducted in other parts of the country, that it is relatively ‘easy’ for young 
people to either successfully buy alcohol or for someone to get it for them.  Both 
online and delivery services were chosen because they are regarded as easy ways to 
bypass age verification checks and as a quick and convenient way of acquiring 
alcohol. 
The Committee will be aware that many children in Haringey are growing up in families 
where levels of alcohol are adversely affecting them.  Public Health England estimates 
that in Haringey (June 2018) an estimated 397 of 546 adults with an alcohol 
dependency are not in treatment. 
 

 



I,Barbara  Blake .................................. ,hearby declare that all information I have 
submitted is true and correct. 

 
Signed: Date:23 April 2021 

Barbara J Blake 
 
 
Please email the completed form to licensing@haringey.gov.uk. 
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From: Barrett Daliah
To: Barrett Daliah
Subject: FW: Getir application, Overbury Road
Date: 11 May 2021 13:45:07

Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 9:23:42 PM
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Getir application, Overbury Road
 
Hello
 
I would like to make an objection to the application for a 24 hour licence for Getir on
Overbury Road. I live on Hermitage Road and feel that, as a largely residential area, this
is not appropriate. My biggest concern is the additional moped traffic on the road at all
hours of the day, which would be considerable noise pollution. I am also concerned
about the potential for antisocial behaviour. 
 
My objections are: public nuisance and antisocial behaviour.
 
Thank you
Clare Gumbley

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal
privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is
addressed. Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system
administrator at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system.
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other
defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are received and
opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no
responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All
communications sent to or from external third party organisations may be subject to
recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
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From: Barrett Daliah
To: Barrett Daliah
Subject: FW: License comments
Date: 11 May 2021 13:47:07

Sent: 12 April 2021 19:25
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Cc: Cllr Blake Barbara <Barbara.Blake@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: License comments
 
Hello
 
I am writing to request that the council does not grant a 24 sale of alcohol license to Getir UK ltd
at Unit 5, 2 Overbury Road, Tottenham, London, N15 6RH
Ward - Seven Sisters 
 

This is a highly residential area and it is wholly inappropriate that delivery riders
can congregate and pick up from this unit at all hours.
 

I will be grateful for you response to this matter.
 

Regards
 

Peter Simon

mailto:Licensing@haringey.gov.uk
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From: Barrett Daliah
To: Barrett Daliah
Subject: RE: Getir
Date: 11 May 2021 13:44:36

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 20 April 2021 09:45
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Getir

I wish to object the the licensing application made by Getir for premises in Overbury Rd. This is a completely
unsuitable road and area. It’s currently mixed residential and commercial, mainly car repair and maintenance
workshops. Adding Getir to the mix would cause traffic chaos, pollution and danger to local road users.

E Cooke

Sent from my iPhone
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